
St. Demetrios Greek School 

 

School Year 2024-2025 

CONFIDENTIAL 

Dear parents:  

A top priority of our school is to provide a safe and supportive learning classroom environment, so 

that each of our students can have an educational experience that is intellectually stimulating and 

socially rewarding. 

To achieve this goal, we would like you to provide information regarding your child’s physical health 

and general well-being. This information will help us support your child and keep him or her safe and 

actively engaged in our school community.  

Please note that this information will be kept completely confidential, as it will only be shared with 

your child’s teacher and the principal. 

Child’s full name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Child’s age: ______________ Grade in Greek School: _________________ 

 

Health information we should be aware of. If none, please check the NONE box:  

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

NONE  

Known Allergies or other reactions: 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

NONE  

 

Emergency contact person, relationship to child, and tel. number: 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________________Date:______________ 


